ALEX PADILLA
CALIFORNIA

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0507

April 22, 2023

Islamic Relief USA
3655 Wheeler Ave.
Alexandria, Virginia 22304

Dear Friends.

Eid Mubarak! I would like to personally send my
wishes for a joyful and celebratory Eid al-Fitr. I
hope this holy month of Ramadan has brought you
peace, strength, and joy.

[ join you in giving thanks for the blessings of this
past year and I am proud to work alongside
California’s Muslim community to advance justice
across the state and around the world. Once again.
Eid Mubarak to you and your families!

Sincerely,
ALEX PADILLA
United States Senator



